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Hello Everyone, 

Welcome back to Two Boats School for our final term of the 

academic year. I hope you have all had a fantastic holiday 

and are now back into routine. I would like to start by 

thanking Gavin Snell for his work over the last few weeks 

with us. We have appreciated his input and wish him all the 

best. A warm welcome back to our caretaker, Mervyn, on 

his first day back. We are all pleased to see him and I know 

that he is delighted to return to school too.  

Over the holiday, the PTA organised a fun filled school disco 

which was well attended by the lower school. It was a 

pleasure to see the pupils enjoying themselves and getting 

lost in the music! Thank you to everyone on the PTA for 

their work to arrange this event.   

Finally, we have lots of activities planned this term and as 

always I will keep you updated with information of what is 

happening and when.  

Have a great weekend 
 
Farah Quinn 
 

 

 

Yr 11 Study Leave 

We have arranged Study Leave for our Yr 11 students from 

Monday 4
th

 May, when they will start their final exams.  

Exams will be held one every other day and students will be 

expected to come into school for the morning only, before 

each exam.  Study leave will be from 1pm onwards.  After 

each exam they will be allowed to go home at the 

discretion of subject teachers. 

 

 

House points were awarded to Shon-tay Williams and Tarell 

Clarke for fantastic reading sessions – Well Done! 

 

Muga Football 
A reminder that Saturday football club is continuing at the 
MUGA at 9am. The bus will be at the usual stops in 
Georgetown at 8.50am.  
 

 

 

Swim Gala 

Thursday 9
th

 April saw another successful and enjoyable 
Swim Gala.  Winners were decided on the final race.  
 Elliots came out Champions, winning by 2 points. 
 
Elliots – 110 points 

Cronks – 108 points 

Dampiers – 99  points 

All students are to be congratulated for their sporting 

attitude and top performances! 
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Year 3&4 

Yr 3&4 parents were special guests at our class 'Landing 

Day', where we celebrated the children's hard work this 

term. We have been learning about earthquakes, volcanoes 

and tsunamis in our 'Extreme Earth' topic. Thank you so 

much for joining us! The children were thrilled to have you 

here. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Easter Artwork 
The children reflected on the Easter story and produced 
these powerful images. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 5/6 - Easter Home Learning Projects 

Over Easter, Year 5/6 completed home learning projects 

linked to our new topic – Life in Britain since 1948. Children 

were asked to research musicians from the past 70 years 

such as The Beatles, Amy Winehouse and Queen, to make 

models of terraced housing from the 1950s and research 

how aeroplanes have developed since WW2. We got some 

incredible pieces of work back from Cohen, Molly, Jordan 

and Troy – well done to you guys! If there are any 

scrapbooks at home, please bring them back next week so 

we can celebrate the awesome work that Year 5/6 do. 

Thanks! Mr Britten 

 

Year 1&2 – ‘Animals Around the World’ 

Year 1 and 2 have got off to a roaring start with the new 

term.  On Thursday they hosted an ‘Animals Around the 

World’ topic day. Everyone came dressed as their favourite 

animal. We had zebras, black panthers, dogs, cats and a 

bunny and I came as a snow leopard! Throughout the day 

we did some fantastic writing, researched our own animals, 

discussed population sizes and at the end of the day we had 

an Animal Tea Party with animal themed food! We had a 

wonderful day and we can’t wait for the rest of the term. I 

would like to thank all the parents/carers for their help with 

costumes and half term homework. – Miss Collard 
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Celebrating a successful ICT project 

Last term in ICT, Year 7 designed magazine covers using Adobe Photoshop.  Each design was unique.  

Liana worked on a dinosaur theme; Tarell did dirt bikes; Nathan focused on fishing; Izzy did teenage 

fashion; Kylie chose boats and Kyra decided on fashion.  We found it enjoyable because it was 

challenging and we investigated our own interest.  We liked the fact that they came out really well.  

We were amazed at our own ICT skills using graphic editing software. 

   

   

 


